Performance Hand;c&p Rac:ng Fleet

NC-PHRF Meeting Minutes - November 18, 2009
Attendees: Bill Jarvis, Harry Preddy, Mark Weinheimer, Dyk Luben, Mark Brennesholtz

1.

2.

Bill Jarvis was nominated and reelected chairman.

We discussed the changes made in 2009 to accommodate roller furling and
smaller jibs. There have been no complaints or appeals about the allowances
and more than twenty boats have taken advantage of the opportunity.
Consensus was to make the adjustments permanent.

We have handicapped a boat that has J and other measurements far greater
than we have rules for adjusting. It was suggested that new wording be inserted
in the rules to the effect that “adjustments for modifications exceeding those
noted in these rules will be at the discretion of the Committee.”

We regret that we did not contact John Bloom, ODC’s new rep on the
Committee, but we shall, and will certainly look forward to having him at the
annual meeting in February. We need to emphasize to folks at Cypress Landing
and in the Wilmington/Cape Fear that we would very much like them to appoint
representatives.

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for February 28, 2010 at Morehead
Beaufort YC. Harry to confirm.



